

WGS Newsletter (35) Important Information about Remote Learning Year 7 (21/01/2021)

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 7

Feedback on Remote Learning

Thank you again for the positive messages about our approach to remote learning. We would like to gather some more specific feedback from students and parents and therefore we would be grateful if you could complete this short survey below:

Year 7 Parent/Carer Remote Learning Questionnaire January 2021

How we give feedback on work to students

From Monday 25th January we are going to change the way your child posts work to their teachers. Work that requires feedback will now be posted on Teams (instead of Insight). Now that we are using Teams regularly, we feel it is sensible to stop using Insight for posting work and to use Teams. There is a feature of Teams called Assignments that we feel is easier to use than Insight. This will be for all work, both classwork and homework.

We know that you still want to be able to see what homework is set and parents/carers cannot see Teams, so we will ask teachers to <u>record</u> the homework set on Insight. If students need to send their homework to their teacher, they will do this through Assignments on Teams.

Some instructions that have been sent to students for using Assignments are attached here for your information. We will continue to ask for work to be uploaded to Assignments for as long as we have to continue with remote learning. If your child is having problems using Teams, they should e-mail the school office (office@wgswitney.org.uk) who will forward the email to the relevant person for reply.

Yours sincerely

Mr R Shadbolt Headteacher



WGS Newsletter (35) Important Information about Remote Learning Year 8 (21/01/2021)

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 8

Feedback on Remote Learning

Thank you again for the positive messages about our approach to remote learning. We would like to gather some more specific feedback from students and parents and therefore we would be grateful if you could complete this short survey below:

Year 8 Parent/Carer Remote Learning Questionnaire January 2021

How we give feedback on work to students

From Monday 25th January we are going to change the way your child posts work to their teachers. Work that requires feedback will now be posted on Teams (instead of Insight). Now that we are using Teams regularly, we feel it is sensible to stop using Insight for posting work and to use Teams. There is a feature of Teams called Assignments that we feel is easier to use than Insight. This will be for all work, both classwork and homework.

We know that you still want to be able to see what homework is set and parents/carers cannot see Teams, so we will ask teachers to <u>record</u> the homework set on Insight. If students need to send their homework to their teacher, they will do this through Assignments on Teams.

Some instructions that have been sent to students for using Assignments are attached here for your information. We will continue to ask for work to be uploaded to Assignments for as long as we have to continue with remote learning. If your child is having problems using Teams, they should e-mail the school office (office@wgswitney.org.uk) who will forward the email to the relevant person for reply.

Yours sincerely

Mr R Shadbolt Headteacher



WGS Newsletter (35) Important Information about Remote Learning Year 9 (21/01/2021)

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 9

Feedback on Remote Learning

Thank you again for the positive messages about our approach to remote learning. We would like to gather some more specific feedback from students and parents and therefore we would be grateful if you could complete this short survey below:

Year 9 Parent/Carer Remote Learning Questionnaire January 2021

How we give feedback on work to students

From Monday 25th January we are going to change the way your child posts work to their teachers. Work that requires feedback will now be posted on Teams (instead of Insight). Now that we are using Teams regularly, we feel it is sensible to stop using Insight for posting work and to use Teams. There is a feature of Teams called Assignments that we feel is easier to use than Insight. This will be for all work, both classwork and homework.

We know that you still want to be able to see what homework is set and parents/carers cannot see Teams, so we will ask teachers to <u>record</u> the homework set on Insight. If students need to send their homework to their teacher, they will do this through Assignments on Teams.

Some instructions that have been sent to students for using Assignments are attached here for your information. We will continue to ask for work to be uploaded to Assignments for as long as we have to continue with remote learning. If your child is having problems using Teams, they should e-mail the school office (office@wgswitney.org.uk) who will forward the email to the relevant person for reply.

Yours sincerely

Mr R Shadbolt Headteacher



WGS Newsletter (35) Important Information about Remote Learning Year 10 (21/01/2021)

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 10

Feedback on Remote Learning

Thank you again for the positive messages about our approach to remote learning. We would like to gather some more specific feedback from students and parents and therefore we would be grateful if you could complete this short survey below:

Year 10 Parent/Carer Remote Learning Questionnaire January 2021

How we give feedback on work to students

From Monday 25th January we are going to change the way your child posts work to their teachers. Work that requires feedback will now be posted on Teams (instead of Insight). Now that we are using Teams regularly, we feel it is sensible to stop using Insight for posting work and to use Teams. There is a feature of Teams called Assignments that we feel is easier to use than Insight. This will be for all work, both classwork and homework.

We know that you still want to be able to see what homework is set and parents/carers cannot see Teams, so we will ask teachers to <u>record</u> the homework set on Insight. If students need to send their homework to their teacher, they will do this through Assignments on Teams.

Some instructions that have been sent to students for using Assignments are attached here for your information. We will continue to ask for work to be uploaded to Assignments for as long as we have to continue with remote learning. If your child is having problems using Teams, they should e-mail the school office (office@wgswitney.org.uk) who will forward the email to the relevant person for reply.

Yours sincerely

Mr R Shadbolt Headteacher



WGS Newsletter (35) Important Information about Remote Learning Year 11 (21/01/2021)

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 11

Feedback on Remote Learning

Thank you again for the positive messages about our approach to remote learning. We would like to gather some more specific feedback from students and parents and therefore we would be grateful if you could complete this short survey:

Year 11 Parent/Carer Remote Learning Questionnaire January 2021

How we give feedback on work to students

From Monday 25th January we are going to change the way your child posts work to their teachers. Work that requires feedback will now be posted on Teams (instead of Insight). Now that we are using Teams regularly, we feel it is sensible to stop using Insight for posting work and to use Teams. There is a feature of Teams called Assignments that we feel is easier to use than Insight. This will be for all work, both classwork and homework.

We know that you still want to be able to see what homework is set and parents/carers cannot see Teams, so we will ask teachers to <u>record</u> the homework set on Insight. If students need to send their homework to their teacher, they will do this through Assignments on Teams.

Some instructions that have been sent to students for using Assignments are attached here for your information. We will continue to ask for work to be uploaded to Assignments for as long as we have to continue with remote learning. If your child is having problems using Teams, they should e-mail the school office (office@wgswitney.org.uk) who will forward the email to the relevant person for reply.

Information on Mocks and Exam Grading 2021

We are giving assemblies to years 11 and 13 on Friday morning this week (year 11 8.30am and year 13 8.45am) via Teams. We will take questions from this assembly and send out responses to these next week to keep everyone informed.

Yours sincerely

Mr R Shadbolt Headteacher



WGS Newsletter (35) Important Information about Remote Learning Year 12 (21/01/2021)

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 12

Feedback on Remote Learning

Thank you again for the positive messages about our approach to remote learning. We would like to gather some more specific feedback from students and parents and therefore we would be grateful if you could complete this short survey below:

Year 12 Parent/Carer Remote Learning Questionnaire January 2021

How we give feedback on work to students

From Monday 25th January we are going to change the way your child posts work to their teachers. Work that requires feedback will now be posted on Teams (instead of Insight). Now that we are using Teams regularly, we feel it is sensible to stop using Insight for posting work and to use Teams. There is a feature of Teams called Assignments that we feel is easier to use than Insight. This will be for all work, both classwork and homework.

We know that you still want to be able to see what homework is set and parents/carers cannot see Teams, so we will ask teachers to <u>record</u> the homework set on Insight. If students need to send their homework to their teacher, they will do this through Assignments on Teams.

Some instructions that have been sent to students for using Assignments are attached here for your information. We will continue to ask for work to be uploaded to Assignments for as long as we have to continue with remote learning. If your child is having problems using Teams, they should e-mail the school office (office@wgswitney.org.uk) who will forward the email to the relevant person for reply.

Yours sincerely

Mr R Shadbolt Headteacher



WGS Newsletter (35) Important Information about Remote Learning Year 13 (21/01/2021)

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 13

Feedback on Remote Learning

Thank you again for the positive messages about our approach to remote learning. We would like to gather some more specific feedback from students and parents and therefore we would be grateful if you could complete this short survey:

Year 13 Parent/Carer Remote Learning Questionnaire January 2021

How we give feedback on work to students

From Monday 25th January we are going to change the way your child posts work to their teachers. Work that requires feedback will now be posted on Teams (instead of Insight). Now that we are using Teams regularly, we feel it is sensible to stop using Insight for posting work and to use Teams. There is a feature of Teams called Assignments that we feel is easier to use than Insight. This will be for all work, both classwork and homework.

We know that you still want to be able to see what homework is set and parents/carers cannot see Teams, so we will ask teachers to <u>record</u> the homework set on Insight. If students need to send their homework to their teacher, they will do this through Assignments on Teams.

Some instructions that have been sent to students for using Assignments are attached here for your information. We will continue to ask for work to be uploaded to Assignments for as long as we have to continue with remote learning. If your child is having problems using Teams, they should e-mail the school office (office@wgswitney.org.uk) who will forward the email to the relevant person for reply.

Information on Mocks and Exam Grading 2021

We are giving assemblies to years 11 and 13 on Friday morning this week (year 11 8.30am and year 13 8.45am) via Teams. We will take questions from this assembly and send out responses to these next week to keep everyone informed.

Yours sincerely

Mr R Shadbolt Headteacher